
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  April 2, 2024 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
ENROLLMENT AND ATTENDANCE UPDATE AT HES: Below is an update on our current enrollment (as of 
April 2nd) and our overall attendance numbers: 
 
Kindergarten = 94 students 
1st Grade = 83 students 
2nd Grade = 107 students 
3rd Grade = 93 students 
4th Grade = 104 students 
 
Total = 481 students 
 
Overall attendance = 93.12% and we have 22 students with perfect attendance as of 4/2/24.  
 
ISAT TESTING BEGINS APRIL 15TH: Our 3rd and 4th grade classes will participate in ISAT testing beginning 
on Monday, April 15th and will conclude the first week of May. These students have been working hard 
all year long to prepare for these important end-of-year assessments and we’re excited to see how our 
students perform! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION COMING: We are excited to hold registration for our fourth class of all-
day kindergartners! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
HOMEDALE WRESTLING PAYS OFF LUNCH BALANCES: We want to express our heartfelt thanks to Lance 
Bell and Homedale Wrestling for their generous 
donation and exemplary service to our 

community! Their efforts and the kindness of 
our community helped to alleviate lunch 
balances and provide services to our students 
here at Homedale Elementary School! 
 
 
 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
April 12th  Staff In-Service 
April 12th  Kindergarten Registration 
May 3rd  Student Support Day/Staff In-Service 
May 27th  NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 
May 30th  Last day of school 
May 31st  Staff In-Service/Work Day – last day for staff 


